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Action from Special Moray Council on 27 March 2024 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 4 

Report Title Charging for Services 

Responsible Officer: Nicola Moss 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

 
Review of out of area policy on 
burials to be undertaken and 
reported back to ED&I prior to the 
2025/26 charges being 
considered. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A review will be carried out. The exercise will 
involve consideration being given to additional 
exemptions to the ‘out of area’ policy.  The 
review will include assessing the potential 
financial impact, and the associated effect on 
the fees and charges. 
 
A report will be presented to Economic 
Development and Infrastructure Services 
Committee for Members to consider.   
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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